
 

 
 

Construction Activities Update 
August 26 – September 6, 2024 

 

PLEASE BE ALERT! Traffic control is in place for your safety! 
The enforceable speed limit through the construction zone is 25 MPH. 
Preston Drive will be closed at Imjin Parkway until early October 2024. 

 

What's Happening in the Next 2 Weeks (August 26 – September 6)? 
Day Shift 

• Continue striping, forming and placing concrete for the concrete retaining wall sections near 
Abrams Drive. 

• Continue installing streetlight & fiber optic conduit, and irrigation service lines between Abrams 
Drive and Marina Heights Drive. 

• Continue grading and installation of base rock between Abrams Drive and Marina Heights Drive. 
• Relocate (lower) Army’s treated ground water line near Marina Heights Drive. 
• Prep and haul material from the Phase 2 area near Imjin Road to Phase 1 fill between Abrams 

Drive and Marina Heights Drive the week of 8/26. The contractor will have a flagging operation 
in place for this work. 

• Strip forms and backfill retaining wall near Marina Heights Drive. 
• Begin installing streetlight & fiber optic conduit, and irrigation services lines between Marina 

Heights Drive and Imjin Road. 
• Continue environmental monitoring of contractor activities job-wide. 

 
Night Shift 

• Night work is anticipated in order to pave a transition roadway west of Preston Drive. This 
transition will move traffic from the new roadway west of Preston Drive back over to the 
existing traffic lanes on the south side of the concrete barriers. This work is tentatively 
scheduled for the week of 9/30. We will provide more specific information when dates and 
times are scheduled. 

 

 
Activities That Took Place During the Week of August 12 – August 16 

• Completed curb, gutter, and sidewalk work at Ready Court. 
• Continued installation of fiber optic and electrical conduit west of Abrams Drive. 
• Striped and reset forms for another section of concrete retaining walls near Abrams Drive. 
• Set forms and placed concrete for final section of concrete retaining wall near Marina Heights 

Drive. 
• Continued grading and placing of base rock material for roadway section between Abrams Drive 

and Marina Heights Drive. 
• Monitoring of contractor activities and maintenance of perimeter fencing. 



 

 
 

Future Construction Activity and Information: What's Planned in the Future? 
• PG&E pole relocation between Reservation Road and Preston Drive 
• Complete retaining wall near Abrams Drive and backfill 
• Install underground utilities at Abrams Drive (north side). 
• Unfortunately, delays in PG&E utility relocations have resulted in a delay for re-opening 

Preston Drive. It is now anticipated that construction of all elements necessary to re-open 
Preston Drive will be completed in early October pending confirmation of PG&E’s schedule to 
relocate poles beginning 9/23/2024. 

 

How to Stay Informed 
• Please visit the project website at www.imjinparkway.com or contact Edrie De Los Santos (City of Marina) 

at 831.884.1212 

Thank you for your patience and for observing safety speed limits! 

Photos for the Week of August 19 – August 23, 2024 
 

 

Resetting forms for the concrete retaining wall near 
Abrams Drive. 

Concrete pump delivering concrete for the retaining 
wall near Abrams Drive. 



 

  
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Trenching for irrigation service lines. Purple pipe is for 
recycled water use. 

Curb and gutter work at Ready Court 

The roadway design includes the use of "geo-grid" which adds 
strength and stability to the material beneath the asphalt surface 

"Base rock" is installed on top of the geo-grid and is graded, then 
compacted. Asphalt will be the final layer on top of the base 
rock section. 

Roller compacting base rock material Bike path (left) is separated from the roadway 
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